TOWN OF LEDYARD
CONNECTICUT

TOWN COUNCIL 741 Colonel Ledyard Highway
Ledyard, CT 06339-1551
(860) 464-3203

Chairman Gary St. Vil council@ledyardct.org

August 7, 2025
Mrs. Patricia Riley, Town Clerk
Town of Ledyard
741 Colonel Ledyard Highway
Ledyard, Connecticut 06339

Dear Mrs. Riley:

At its Special Meeting held on August 6, 2025 the Town Council elected Gary St. Vil to
serve as its Chairman to fill a vacancy left by former Chairman S. Naomi Rodriguez.

Please feel free to contact Chairman Rodriguez should you have any questions regarding
this meeting.

Respectfully submitted,
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Roxanne M. Maher
Administrative Assistant
to the Ledyard Town Council
cc: Director of Finance

Treasurer

Board of Education

Police Chief

Dispatch
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